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Shawn Boyle 
Brad Hall and Associates, Inc 
P.O. Box 50620 
Idaho Falls, ID 83405 

SUBJ: Letter of Compliance, Notice of Violation (NOV) Docket Number 5537-15 

Dear Mr. Boyle: 

On March 24, 2015, NOV Docket Number 5606-15 was issued to Brad Hall and Associates, Inc. The 
NOV included an Order that required Brad Hall and Associates, Inc., to perform a minimum site 
assessment (MSA) at the Clearmont Bulk Plant. The NOV was affirmed by the Environmental Quality 
Council on May 19, 2015. 

On November 23, 2015, Brad Hall and Associates, Inc., removed the tanks at the Clearmont Bulk Plant 
and analytical sampling was conducted at that time. For this reason, the DEQ Storage Tank Program 
now considers this NOV resolved. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (307) 777-7097 
or by email at oma.gilbreth@wyo.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Oma K. Gilbreth IV 
Storage Tank Program Compliance Supervisor 
Solid and Hazardous Waste Division 

cc. EQC 
Facility File 0-005113 
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